WHITHNEY M. YOUNG, JFI

I]FI’(?TIIHITY DAY,
(/{-’{(iffé é(rur rearz

YOUNG PROFESSIONALS MAKING A DIFFERENCE

MICHELLE BROWN

For more than 20 years Greater Milwaukee Urban League’s Young Professionals has
provided invaluable support to GMUL and unparalleled service to the community.
Under the leadership of its most recent presidents, and with the dedication of its
membership, GMUL’s Young Professionals has been recognized nationwide as an
exemplary Young Professionals affiliate.

Michelle Brown joined the Young Professionals in 2012 and has served in a variety of
leadership roles. Those roles include Community Service Chair, Treasurer, Vice President, and
currently as Interim President. She has also been recognized as an outstanding member of
the Young Professionals on the national Level.

Michelle is Emergency Response Operations Manager at for Veolia North America in
Milwaukee. She is an active member of Delta Sigma Theta Sorority, Inc. currently serves as
the 1st Vice President for the Milwaukee Alumnae Chapter and the Wisconsin State
Coordinator.



